From:

Larry Ellertson

To:

Ann Borgione

Date:

1/18/2010 9:41 PM

Subject:

Re: meeting

Ann, I would be fine with meeting with Bob. Please call Barbara at 801-851-8133 and she can schedule a time for me. Thank you, Larry.

>>> Ann Borgione <<u>ABorgione@snowbird.com</u>> 1/18/2010 3:52 PM >>>

Hello Commissioner Ellertson,

I am contacting you on behalf of Bob Bonar, President of Snowbird Ski Resort. If possible, Bob would like to meet with you to discuss an issue in Utah County, specifically, American Fork Canyon. Could you let me know if you would have time to meet, perhaps in early February? thank you,

Ann Borgione 801-933-2006